Debra Thompson

I T R —
From: Sue Flint <sueflint72@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:52 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Elections

Mayor Jensen and Assembly,

I encourage you to support mail-in ballots especially for this year's elections. They are proven to work
well in many states such as Washington and Oregon. 900-1000 voters going through one room on one day
to cast their ballots with many poll workers like myself, over age 65, would not be good. It's important
to act on this now so that ballots can be prepared.

Thank you for your continued service. You've done a good job keeping us informed during this pandemic.
Due to Alaska's numbers rapidly rising with the influx of summer workers and visitors it seems a poor
time to meet in city hall and have public there. What you're doing now is working well. Everyone has
opportunity and various methods to be heard.

Once again, thank you.

Sue Flint

Sent from my iPad



